
Green Education Strategy – Young Riders Education 

European 125cc Youth Track Racing Cup Final – GDAŃSK – 22nd July 2023 

 

Today a group of 28 riders – the participants of the European 125cc Youth Track Racing Cup Final took 

part in a meeting presenting eco-friendly behaviours at the track racing comeptitions. The riders 

represented 10 European countries: Germany, Ukraine, Latvia, France, Czechia, Great Britain, Estonia, 

Netherlands, Finland and Poland. The riders signed the posters popularizing the very important 

campaign of the 2023 World Environment Day:  #BeatPlasticPollution which calls for global solutions 

to combat plastic pollution.      

The riders received very nice souvenirs and gathered for the family photo at the end of the meeting.  

The officials, managers, teams of the riders and guests joined the meeting.  

The Chairwoman of the FIM Europe Environment Commission said: 

The meeting held in Gdansk is a part of the FIM Europe Green Education Strategy – the project that 

the Environment Commission has developed since 2014.  The FIM Europe Commission recommends 

the environmental education during motorsport events. Young riders should know that there is an 

active Environmental Steward at every event who can advise and help. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


